LeMagin

March 2, 2020
To: eMagin Corporation Customers
Re: COVID-19

eMagin has been in contact with our suppliers and have been informed that they are not anticipating
any delays in shipments of current or future orders at this time.

We will continue to actively monitor any potential impact with our suppliers and shipping companies
and will immediately notify our customers.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

)

Deena Plank
Director of Procurement
Safety & Environmental Compliance Officers

700 South Drive, Suite 201
Hopewell Junction, NY 12533
Phone: 845-838-7989

Fax: 845-838-7901
dplank@emagin.com
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